


----- On Nov 29, 2021, at 6:52 PM, Pradeep Verma <pradeep.verma@meity.gov.in> wrote: 
 
Dear Maám, 
 
Kindly refer attached OM. The attached OM concerns with the gov.in related activities related to 
registration/cancelation/renewal and 4th level delegation. 
 

With regards,  
 
Pradeep Kumar Verma 
Scientist 'C' 
Internet Governance Division  
Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology 
Government of India 
Electronics Niketan, 6 CGO Complex, New Delhi, 110003  
Tel: +91- 11-24301432,  Mo. +919650374084 
 


